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Chery Pierzina

From: Seth Jetland
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2023 1:37 PM
To: Chery Pierzina
Cc: Matt Wegwerth, PE
Subject: Resignation

Chery and Matt, 
 
I am writing this to inform you that I am resigning as of today as the City of Grand Rapids GIS Tech. Thank you the 
opportunity with the City.  
 
 
Have a wonderful day and a happy new year. 
 
Seth Jetland 
GIS Technician 
City of Grand Rapids 
420 North Pokegama Avenue 
Grand Rapids, MN 55744-2662 
Office:   218-326-7649 
Fax:       218-326-7621 
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